
FIRST STUDIO GUESTING IN A LONG TIME
Sunday, 20 October 2024

On 19 October 2024, PAGASA Executive Director Steven T. Cua was a guest at

 ABS CBN studios live and in-person after a real long time since the

 pandemic. Topic centered on the -ber months and the supply/prices of goods

 for the Yuletide Season.
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